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September,    2017
Dear Editor:
I am pleased to submit our manuscript titled “Sustainability Capacity of HIV/AIDS Programs In Yogyakarta Indonesia” by Perigrinus Sebong, Dwi Handono Sulistio, and Yodi Mahendradhata for consideration for publication in the International Journals Of Public Health Science.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by the International Journals Of Public Health Science because our findings could be applied right away by public health policy makers in many places around the world dealing with the logistics of infectious disease control, such as in Yogyakarta Indonesia where there is an increasing prevalence of HIV and AIDS. This study is likely to be of great interest to the vision scientists, researchers, clinicians, and trainees who read your journal. As an example for other sustainability evaluations, our manuscript creates a paradigm for future improvements to the sustainability capacity of HIV/AIDS Commission programs in Yogyakarta Province. This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. All authors approved the manuscript and this submission. 
Thank you for receiving our manuscript and considering it for review. We appreciate your time and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,


Perigrinus Sebong, MPH, Master in Public Health
Department of Public Health, Faculty of Medicine
Universitas Gadjah Mada
